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Strongly opposed to a new power plant

When the Redondo Beach power plant was originally conceived, there was a much smaller population, and the need 
for water cooling from the ocean was very important. Times have changed. We do cooling differently now, and 
Redondo Beach, Hermosa Beach, and surrounding communities are very densely populated now. It simply does not 
make sense to build a new power plant and subject the public to unnecessary air pollution. We don't have enough 
trees and plants to counteract the greenhouse gases that would be produced by a new power plant. This will be 
detrimental to our health. 

I believe that the power plant is not needed, and that we have enough sources of power in California. The Redondo 
Beach power plant should be retired, and the current plant should be removed. We should find a sensible plan for 
addressing the financial interests of AES. However, such financial interests must should not outweigh the health 
interests of the public.


	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf



